
 

                                          R.K Puram, Danapur, Patna - 801503 

MIS/CIR/02/EID/ 24-25                                                                                             DATE: 10/04/2024 

 

        Dear parents, 
 

       On account of Eid-Al-Fitr, the school will remain closed on Thursday, 

       11th of April 2024. 

 

        Note: This Saturday 13/04/24 will be working for grade 1 to 8 with regular 

                   timing, Thursday timetable will be followed. 

 

       Wishing you all a very happy and blessed Eid-Al-Fitr in advance. 

 

 

 

        Warm regards, 

  

        Parul Priya  

        Principal  

        Meridian International School, Patna 


